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May Newsletter 
May has been an extremely busy month in school and we can’t believe we are about to enter our last 

half term of the school year. The children have been enjoying their exciting curriculum and enrichment 

opportunities. 

Well done Years 2 and 6 

All the children in Years 2 and 6 have completed their SATs tests over the past few weeks. We have 

been extremely impressed with all their hard work and positive attitudes. Well done! 

Mental Health and Wellbeing 

As we all know it is important to have a healthy 

mind as well as a healthy body. The children in 

Year 3 are enjoying their work with Martyn from 

Motivated Minds. So far they have looked at 

getting along together, how to help each other 

and also respect and tolerance of different 

groups of people. 

Football Success 

Well done to a group of children in Year 3 who 

took part in a football tournament. They came 5th 

overall. The children played against schools from 

Leigh, Lowton and Golborne throughout the day. 

Mr Sparks was impressed with the teamwork and 

enthusiasm of the children. 

 

 



Year 1 Fairy Forest Visit 

The children had a great day in the woods with 

the Fairy Forest team. During an action packed 

day they enjoyed outdoor cooking; toasting 

marshmallows and popping corn. The children 

had to find different fairy tale creatures hiding in 

the forest and then build homes for them. 

Dates for June 

Monday 3rd— School starts back after half term. Year 2 visit to Pretty Pool OEC. 

Wednesday 5th—Year 6 visit to Manchester Museum of Science and Industry. 

Friday 7th—Real Change dress down day. Details have already been sent home. 

Tuesday 11th—Year 6 Leavers Service at Liverpool Cathedral. Further details to follow. 

Thursday 13th, 9am—Reception class assembly. 

Wednesday 19th, 9am—Year 2 class assembly. 

Friday 21st—Sports Day and Summer Fair. 

Monday 24th—Year 4 visit to Manchester Museum of Science and Industry. 

Friday 28th—Year 6 Transition day at Golborne High School. 

Year 2 Habitats 

We have had some fantastic habitat creations 

from the children in Year 2.  

French Fun 

All classes learn a modern foreign language in 

school. Our Year 5 children really enjoyed the 

challenge of using French directional language to 

write clues for their friends to locate different 

places around school. 


